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Monday 20th November 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 8th December we will be having our Christmas Fayre from 3.30-5pm. We 

have lots of exciting stalls on offer, such as, tombola, sweets, chocolate reindeers, 

cake stall, toy stall, tattoos and nails and lots more.  

We would like to invite your children to come into school in non-uniform on Friday 

24th November. In return we ask for a donation to our Christmas fayre. 

Some ideas of donations that we need are: 

- Tins for tombola 

- Toys and books for the toy stall 

- Raffle prizes  

We will be asking for cake donations from Wednesday 6th December.  

Tickets for Santa’s grotto will go on sale on Tuesday 21st November from the school 

office. Tickets are £2. 

Thank you in advance for your kind donations. If you are unable to get the 

donations in this Friday, please do not worry, as we will be collecting up until fayre 

day. We hope to see you on Friday 8th December.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Miss K Bullock  

Head of School  
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